
NOTICE 
Annual Inquiry into the Water Corporation’s Tariffs 

Notice to Rescind Reference 

The Treasurer, the Hon Troy Buswell MLA, has given notice to the Authority rescinding the 
standing reference for it to conduct an annual inquiry into the Water Corporation’s tariffs. 

The notice was given under the Economic Regulation Authority Act 2003. 

The annual inquiries were more limited in scope than the major review of the Water 
Corporation’s tariffs, which the Authority conducts every three years. (The Authority has 
recently published a draft report for its second major review of the Water Corporation’s 
tariffs.)   

The Treasurer has indicated to the Authority that it is intended that in years when a major 
inquiry is not conducted, a reference for an annual inquiry will be issued.  It is understood 
that having the annual inquiry issued each year allows it to be tailored to particular issues of 
relevance at the time. 

The original notice of the reference for the annual inquiry was published in the Government 
Gazette of Western Australia as the Economic Regulation Authority (Water Corporation’s 
Tariffs Reference) Notice 2007. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Greg Watkinson 
Director, References and Research 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 
 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
27 March 2009 

 

 


